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We can always 

Use help during 

Spaghetti  

Dinner 

Can you make  

Garlic bread or 

salad? 

Gather dishes & 

trays? 

Wash dishes? 

 

Don’t forget 

To send your 

Dues Check 

To Post Office Box 

264 

Newark, OH   43058 

THE EYE SITE 
Doctors of Optometry 
Nancy R. Dietz, O.D. 
Brett A. Dietz, O.D. 

 
Glasses Contact Lenses Eye Diseases 

 
GRANVILLE OFFICE 

114 North Galway Drive 
Granville, Ohio 43023 
Phone (740) 587-4970 

 
MILLERSPORT OFFICE 

12464 Lancaster Street 
P.O. Box 421 

Millersport, Ohio 43046 
Phone (740) 467-2525 

wwwTheEyeSite.net 

Jack’s Septic, LLC 

Septic Tank Cleaning and  
Construction 

 

274 South Sixth Street 
Newark, OH 43055 

 
740.366.3255 

800.395.5784 

Fax: 740.366.5728 

 

3 Singers’ Rehearsal 

4 Ladies Section 

5    Spaghetti Dinner 

10 Singers’ Rehearsal 

11 Trustee Meeting 

12 Exec. & Business Mtg. 

17 Singers’ Rehearsal 

18 Rental Committee 

24 Singers’ Rehearsal 

26 Life Member Meeting 

26  Social Meeting 

29  Chili Cook-off &   

 Euchre 

J. Gerard Swank 
ATTORNEY AT 

LAW 
 

 

SWANK LAW OFFICE 
A Legal Professional Association 

 

21 East Church Street 

Newark, OH   43055 
 

740.345.1040 

SwankLawOffice.com 

  Adults $9 
   Children 12 & under $4 

    5-7 p.m. 
We can only serve as long as it lasts! 

February 5, 2020 
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LADIES SECTION by Suzy Heckmann 

Tuesday, February 4 - NO MEETING at the Club - (weather) 

Tuesday, March 3 - Eat Out at Olive Garden @ 6:30 p.m. Please 

call Carol Yost, (740) 366-1571, the last part of February, if you are 

planning to attend. 

 Tuesday, April 7 - Election of Officers. Hostesses for the meeting 

are: Jo Koch and Linda Mai. 

Dues are due in May, 2020 - $5.00 per year sent to Marilyn Krebs, 

Ladies Section treasurer. 

Desserts are needed and appreciated to sell at the spaghetti and 

beef/chicken and noodle dinners. Thank you in advance.  

CONGRATULATIONS!  2019 PARK NATIONAL BANK 

FREEDOM YEARS DIFFERENCE MAKERS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clair and Julie Schell were recognized for their passions in volun-

teering for the Newark Maennerchor, Newark Catholic High 

School, Knights of Columbus, TWIG 9 and the Newark Elk’s Club.  

They have been instrumental in the fundraising efforts for all of 

these organizations by volunteering their time and talents through 

fundraising, serving food, maintenance, mowing, landscaping and 

even clearing trees.  Clair and Julie are great role models in our 

community as they still actively participate, fundraise, volunteer &  

encourage & recruit the next generation of volunteers!  As part of the 

award, Park National Bank donated $500 to the Newark Catholic  

INSPIRE Program.  Thank you Clair & Julie for everything you do in 

our community!  Pictured:  Matt Miller-Park President, Julie Schell, 

Clair Schell & Laura Lewis- Park Senior Vice President (article & 

photo used with permission of Park National Bank)  Thanks Bill Snider 

for the “heads up”! 

SINGERS  by John Kneller 

In less than two weeks, February 3, the Newark Maennerchor singers, 

Directed by Tom Starky, will return to our weekly rehearsals.  This is a 

good time for new voices to join us.  We rehearse every Monday night 

at 7:30 “down at the Maennerchor.”  We can all learn together the new 

songs that we’ll perform at the Central Ohio District  

Saengerfest on June 6 & 7 in Columbus.  Don’t speak German nor read 

music?  You’re good.  You’ll pick it up.  And, if you’ve never before 

been to a Saengerfest, you’re in for a treat!  Incidentally, we owe a debt 

of gratitude to Rogers Shay for finding our Saengerfest songbooks be-

hind one of the Maennerchor gate posts where a delivery person left 

them.  Were it not for Rog and global warming those songbooks might 

still be buried in a four foot snow bank! 

200 Club Winners by Ron Mai 

#123    $25     Them Moats #96     $50    Barry McDougal 

#94      $50      Judith Handel #99     $25    Jack Russell 

#23      $50      Jeff Amspaugh    #  4     $25    Frank Jackson 

#79      $50      Nancy Channell  #76     $25    Judith Handel 

#200    $25      Deb Jackson #11     $50    Stephanie Shaw 

#149    $50      Ed Moats  #20     $25    Betty Meyer 

#118    $50      Jill O’Donnell #29     $25    Fred Swarner 

#22      $50      Tim Blackstone #33     $100  James Bowden 

#38      $200    Steve Snow #42     $300  John Kneller 

Congratulations to all the winners!  Don’t forget to send in your money 

for your 2020 numbers!  Each number is $25.  The first drawing will be 

after the business meeting February 12. 

JACK SHERMAN SWEEPSTAKES 

It’s not too late to purchase raffle tickets!  Only $20 per ticket and you 

have 52 chances to win.  Call Jeff Crabill 740-404-0744; Rogers Shay 

740-877-3858 or Carol Sherman 740-973-4622 for tickets. 

mailto:NewarkMaennerchor.com

